ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2020/26 05.07.2021

To,

Shri P.K. Purwar,

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Meeting held between CMD BSNL and All Unions and Associations of BSNL on 02.07.2021
—regq.

At the outset, we wish to heartily thank you for sparing your precious time, for holding a very
detailed discussion with the representatives of the Unions and Associations on 02.07.2021, on the
issues related to the financial revival of BSNL. We are also greatly thankful for the Directors of the
BSNL Board and other Senior Officers, for being present in the meeting, which has made the
discussions very meaningful.

The issues raised by the representatives of the Unions and Associations, have certainly given a very
good opportunity to the top Management of the Company to understand the views of the
employees on various crucial issues. Similarly, the detailed reply given by the CMD BSNL have
enabled the representatives of the employees to understand about the various developmental
activities going on in the Company.

It is our considered view that, the holding of the similar exercise, as and when required, will bring a
better understanding between the BSNL Management and representatives of the employees. As a
follow up to the meeting held on 02.07.2021, we request that a record of discussions, may kindly
be issued at the earliest.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Chandeshwar Singh P. Abhimanyu

Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.

Copy to: Ms. Anita Johri, Sr.GM (SR), BSNL CO., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001



